
A school's strength is greatly enhanced by the unwavering support of its parents, and at 

Whatfield, this support is abundant! Thanks to the tireless efforts of our incredible 

F.O.W.S over the Easter holidays, what was once an unusable, overgrown, and neglected 

pond area has been transformed into a vibrant space where children can engage in 

spiritual reflection, collaborative learning with their peers, and enjoy pond-dipping 

adventures at any time. Recognising the crucial role of outdoor learning spaces in 

children's education, the F.O.W.S organized numerous fundraising events and dedicated 

their free time to renovating this area, driven by their love for their own children and the 

future students of Whatfield CEVC Primary School.  Our heartfelt gratitude to Mr & Mrs 

Baker, Mr & Mrs Death and Mrs & Mrs Morley. 
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